Stockham Primary School
YEAR 2 NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2016
             Dear Parents / Carers,
             Welcome back - I hope you all had an enjoyable break. The following information, outlining      wha   what your child will be studying this term, will be useful in supporting them with their studies.

Kampong Ayer
         English:
Stories by the same author, poetry
         Maths:
Number, place value, addition and subtraction
         Science:   
Living things and their habitats
         P.E.

Team games and tactics
         PSHE
Getting On & Falling Out

        Computing:
 Coding
        DT:             Christmas crafts
        Geography:  How does the geography of Kampong Ayer compare with Wantage?
         RE:             Belonging, friendship & Christmas
Your child will need their book bag, water bottle, plimsolls and PE kit (including trainers) in school every day (all items clearly named, please!)
Homework will be given out on Fridays and should be returned to the Year 2 homework box    by the following Wednesday. Please continue to read with your child at home as much as possible and encourage them to use the Mathletics website.
        Date for your diary:

           Christmas performance at the church Thursday 8th December at 6:00pm 

            Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is any further information you require.
            Thank you,

            Mrs Sarah McNaught
